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GAR Limited Announces a New Slate of Directors  

Toronto, Ontario, October 4, 2017 – GAR Limited (the “Company” or “GAR” – CSE:GL) 
announces a new slate of directors nominated at the most recent Annual and Special Meeting on 
September 27, 2017. The slate is comprised of three new directors, being; Glen Macdonald, Ken 
Ralfs and Eugene Beukman. As well, the Company announces that Glen Macdonald has been 
appointed as its new CEO and Eugene Beukman as CFO.  

The Company would also like to thank the outgoing board of directors; John Rapski, Robert 
Pengelly, William Andrew Campbell, Dennis Lafreniere and Walter Krystia, for their service on 
the board of GAR over the years. 

Additional information may be found on GAR at: http://www.sedar.com

On behalf of the Board of Directors of GAR Limited 

Contact: 
Eugene Beukman 
Director 
ebeukman@pendergroup.ca 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not limited to comments 
regarding the timing and content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, receipt 
of property titles, potential mineral recovery processes, the financial picture of the Company etc. 
Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions and therefore, involve inherent 
risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those currently anticipated in 
such statement. 


